
 

 

 

 

 

ALL THAT JAZZ!   

 

 Miss Halligan and Mrs Hodgson would like to confirm numbers of children  from Year 2—Year 6 

who would like to attend All That Jazz this term. The club is after school every Tuesday until 4:10 

pm  At the end of the  term, there will be a performance for parents to come along and watch.  

Can we also ask for parental consent for pictures and video’s of your child to be used on our 

school twitter feed and website.  

If your child would like to take part in ‘All that Jazz’, please complete the reply slip below and 

return to school.   

Thank you  

Miss Halligan and Mrs Hodgson   

_______________________________________________________________________________

ALL THAT JAZZ 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………    Year: ……………………. 

My child would like to take part in All that Jazz after school club. 

I am happy for images/videos of my child to be used on school twitter/website    No / Yes  

Please tick relevant :  

My child will be walking home from All that Jazz (Year 5 & 6 only)  ……………. 

I will be picking my child up after All that Jazz         ………………….. 

My child will be going to after school club after All that Jazz  ……………….. 

Please advice of any medical conditions we need to be made aware of : 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

Parent signature : ………………………………………………………………      Date:  ……………………. 

 

 

 


